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To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Consultations with the CONTRACTING PARTIES to the GATT - 
Korea and Portugal - Guidance Statements 

The recommendation of the Committee on Liaison with the 
CONTRACTING PARTIES to the GATT with regard to the guidance statements on 
Korea and Portugal for the Fund Representative attending the GATT meeting 
incorporated in EB/CGATT/84/4 (10/15/84) and Correction 1 (10/17/84), is 
now being submitted to the Executive Board for consideration. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director prior to the close of business on Thursday, October 25, 1984, 
the recommendation will be deemed approved by the Executive Board and it 
will be so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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